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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 2 

Friday 28th May Y56 ISS  

St Therese’s—AWAY 

Thursday 4th May  

Y5/6 Excursion  to 

Rosehill Sec College 

Friday 5th May Y56 ISS 

OLN—HOME 

Wednesday May 10th 

Camp Quality Cancer  

Education Program 

Friday May 12th -  

MOTHER’S DAY Stall 

Friday May 12th—Choir 

performing @ Riverlea 

Thursday 22nd June Y56 

Reptile Encounters  

Incursion 

Friday 23rd June Last day 

of Term 2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 2 and I hope that everyone enjoyed a lovely Easter break. It is great 

to see students and staff refreshed and excited about another Term of learning and events. 

Term newsletters will go out to families very shortly through Compass about what your 

child will be learning and other important information and dates from Unit Leaders.  

Please remember your classroom teacher is the best person to go to for the first point of 

call if you have any questions or concerns you would like to discuss. 

Dance Incursion 

On Monday students participated in a Dance Incursion with Show Biz Performing Arts  

Studios and appeared to thoroughly enjoy the experience, learning some new groovy 

moves. This was a fun way to begin the term while burning off a few of those Easter Eggs.  

 

STEMgineers  

Next Monday and Tuesday from 3.30 – 4.30pm STEMgineers will be running their program 

for students at KHPS in the Chillout space. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to 

engage and participate in STEM activities that are run by an experienced team of educators. 

There are still spaces available so please refer to the attached flyer if you would like to sign 

up. (Pages  6 & 7) 

mailto:keilor.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.kheights.vic.edu.au


BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 3 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      WEDNESDAY, MAY 10th, 2023 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

 

Page 2 

Attendance – Every Day Counts! 

It is extremely important that students are at school every day 

engaging in learning, building social relationships and  

participating in all of the educational experiences that are offered 

at school. School attendance is becoming an increasing concern 

across many schools in Victoria, including KHPS.  

Students should be at school unless they are unwell or have a 

significant reason why they cannot attend.  

It is reasonable that a student might be absent for between 0-6 days per term due to illness without it impacting on their 

learning and social experiences. 

7-10 days per term equates to a full year of school being missed between Foundation – Year 10 

11-20 days per term equates to two years of school being missed between Foundation – Year 10 

20+ days per term equates to two and a half years of school being missed between Foundation – Year 10 

We encourage families to schedule holidays during term breaks and medical appointments out of hours where possible.  

Late Arrivals and Punctuality 

It is pleasing to see more of our students arrive on time so that they are in the classroom by the 

9.00am bell, ready to learn.  

It is very important for students to arrive on time so that they feel prepared for the day and are 

able to participate in our Morning Circles so they can greet and connect with their peers in a  

positive way. Arriving about ten minutes before the 9.00am bell often helps students who may 

feel anxious, allowing them plenty of time to unpack their bag and be  organised for the day. It also supports good work  

habits for later in life. 

If your child does arrive after the 9.00am bell they are required to go through the office and use the Compass Kiosk to sign in 

and collect a late pass to give to their teacher. We thank you in advance for supporting with this for the benefit of our young 

people.    

Enjoy the weekend 

Victoria Graham 
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